Representative Chris Tuck

Alaska State Legislature District 29 - Representing Dimond Estates, Foxridge, Taku
Southwood Manor, Campbell, and Independence Park

Date: February 13, 2012

To: Representative Carl Gatto, C
House Judiciary Committ

From : Representative Chris T

RE: House Bill 293

Thank you for scheduling a hearing in the House Judiciary Committee for HB 293, “Rights of
Crime Victims/Continuances.”

Since my hearing request was granted the Senate companion bill, SB 135, underwent a few
technical adjustments in the Senate Judiciary Committee. I have attached a draft Committee
Substitute which mirrors those changes along with an explanation of what they are. It is my
hope that the committee will adopt this version so that the language in the two bills will remain
consistent.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or need additional
information, please call George Ascott at 465-2095.
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